Briefing for the Town of West Tisbury for the investigation of a name change from westtisburygov.org to westtisbury-ma.gov





Prior to August 8 2001, the dot gov domain suffix was able to be assigned only to  federal agencies under the auspices of the GSA. However, according to the Federal government’s General Services Administration, which governs the use of dot-GOV domains, there has been  interest , recently, on the part of  state and local governments to provide service within the dot-gov domain.  Many of these non-federal governmental agencies believe that their citizens are likely to associate their government at all levels with the dot-gov domain and therefore want the additional option of positioning their governmental portal to the public within this space.





Additionally, the use of the dot-US domains, which used to be exclusively and widely held by cities and towns and were the public’s identifier for local government agencies, are now open to all users. This means that any US resident, US company and nonprofit organizations will now use the dot-US domain naming structures to distinguish themselves from a dot-UK (United Kingdom) or a dot-FR (France) etc..





Although, cities and towns, who c
